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Kootenai County Update and Club Status

The airport wants to sell the property we occupy. The county
commissioners are seeking an appraisal because of the
environmental impact of our portion of the property. We will know
more when that appraisal is completed. The club's board of directors
is cautiously optimistic about the future of the club and obtaining a 25
year lease. If possible please let the Kootenai County Commissioners
know what the club means to you.

We most recently have had a management change at the club. We
have a manager in training. Kory Wagner. Please stop by and
welcome him!

There are two interim positions open on the board of directors. If
serving in this way interests you, please submit your resume to
Ed Wagner, President of the Board.

Club News

Well, believe it or not “Winter League 2021” is finally in the books!!
Considering everything that we as a club have gone through and what
the world has been enduring, we can consider it a success. We had
13 trap teams, 14 skeet teams and five 5Stand teams. A big hearty
thank you to all the shooters that persevered and all the volunteers
that helped so much. It would have never happened without our
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faithful volunteers!! All of the final results have been posted to our
website. Click Here for Results

Please look that up, congratulate the winners and if you have won
something, please stop by the club as soon as possible and pick up
your awards.

Winter League Banquet on June 19th has been cancelled. If you
purchased tickets, you can get your refund at the club.

The club will be hosting NSSA (National Skeet Shooting Association)
registered monthly targets.

Please come join us on June 19, July 3, July 17, August 7 and August
21. We will start at 9:00 a.m. You must be a current member of NSSA.
Targets can be shot in any gauge. You may shoot either 50 or 100
targets. Costs are the regular round of skeet plus $2 for 50 targets or
$4 for 100 targets.

If enough people show interest in this, we can continue through
November Summer League 2021!!

This fun event will begin July 7th and go through August 15th.
Summer league is a 6 week event and includes trap, skeet and five
stand. You may shoot one discipline or all three. We’ll be placing first
through third in each discipline but no awards will be given out, only a
hearty “well done!” The cost is $10 which will cover the BBQ on
August 21st at 5:00 p.m. This league is much more casual than Winter
League. Its all about some summer shooting fun. Sign up at the front
counter at the club!!

Women On Target sponsored by the NRA will be hosting two events
at our club this summer. July 31st and August 28th. This event begins
at 9:00 am and goes through noon. This is a fantastic event for
women only. It introduces women who have never shot a shotgun
before to the sport and it even caters to women who have experience
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and just want to get better. It is a fun day of shooting and great
support and fun. The cost is $25 to reserve a spot.

If you have questions about Women On Target, please contact
Rhonda Harvitt at 208 659-7542

Members
If you have recommendations on content and/or format for these
Newsletters, please send suggestions to info@cdaskeetandtrap.com,
attention, webmaster.
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